
 

 
 

18th September 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
OPEN EVENING – TUESDAY 29th SEPTEMBER 2015 
 
We would be delighted if your son/daughter could attend Vyners School Open Evening on Tuesday 29th 
September 2015 to help greet and direct visitors around the school. Students will need to report to Mrs 
Foster in the dining area at 5:30pm and can be collected from school at 7:30pm. 
 
It is vital that students look their best for Open Evening and are welcoming and helpful. Correct uniform 
must be worn, complete with blazer and tie, clean black shoes and no jewellery or make up.  Girls’ skirts 
must be knee length and worn with black opaque tights. 
 
It will be a long and busy evening but with the help and co-operation of our students, a successful one. 
Parents visiting the school are always particularly impressed by the cheerfulness and politeness of your sons 
and daughters. 
 
Please would you give permission for your son/daughter to participate by returning the slip below to Student 
Services. 
 
If necessary, please make clear arrangements for him/her to get home safely afterwards or where you will 
meet them in the school.  It is very busy on the school site and it is strongly recommended that you make 
specific arrangements or they can wait for you in the Dining Hall where they will be supervised. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
James Heale 
Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Vyners School Open Evening – Please return this slip to Student Services 

 
I give permission for_____________________________________________ Tutor Group__________ 
to attend the school’s Open Evening on Tuesday 29th September 2015 from 5:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… 


